
 
CLASS OF 2021 

You may have finished your studies with Glenaeon, but you will always remain part of our community. 

We would love to stay in touch and ask if you would like to opt-in to our databases below, please do 

so we can send you relevant Glenaeon news, information and invitations. 

 

Please provide: 

• First name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 

• Last name:______________________________________________________________ 
 

• Email (a personal one please, not your school email address, as this will be turned off at the 

end of the year): __________________________________________________________ 
 

• Mobile: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Opt-in: (tick which lists you would like to join): 

☐Alumni/GlenX (News & Reunions) 

☐Foundation (Annual Giving) 

☐Newsletter (fortnightly school newsletter) 

☐Events (Family Fair & Art Show, Parent Education, Musical, Mid-Winter Ball, Open Day, Festivals, 

Student Art Exhibitions, Carol Service etc) 

☐ALL LISTS 

☐NO LISTS 

 

Other ways to stay in touch: 

• Join our Facebook Alumni page: https://www.facebook.com/glenaeonalumni  

• Follow us on LinkedIN and list Glenaeon as your school on your LinkedIN profile: 

https://www.linkedin.com/school/glenaeon-rudolf-steiner-school/  

https://www.facebook.com/glenaeonalumni
https://www.linkedin.com/school/glenaeon-rudolf-steiner-school/

